
  

 

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106

Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director

 
June 26, 2023 
 
 
Jodi Schreiber 
PFM Consulting LLC 
1774 N. Cougar Drive 
Pueblo West, CO  81073 
 
Dear Ms. Schreiber: 
 
On June 23, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your responses 
to the notice of an incomplete Application for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of 
Operations (SO-01) from Cheyenne County to Colorado Gravel, LLC for the Rother Pit No. 1 Permit 
No. M-1999-083. As you have selected to waive your right to a 30-day decision (also referred to 
Option 1), the Division will re-calculate the required Financial Warranty prior to issuing a decision on 
SO-01.    
 
The Division will contact you shortly to schedule a site inspection within the next sixty (60) days, 
weather permitting, to demine the Financial Warranty amount required to be submitted to the 
Division prior to approving the transfer of the permit.   
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 
303-866-3567 x8126, or by email at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikie C. Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 


